
 

 

 

 

 

 

Sights and Sounds 
November 3, 2021 

 

For the Month of November 
 

 

 

   

 

Birthdays     Wedding Anniversary 

November 17     Adele Longstaff November 18     Diane & Bernard Lepage (32 yrs.) 

 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

 

December Celebrations 

Birthdays      Ordination 

December 2      Diane Lepage  December 14       Fr. Nestor Silva (40 yrs.) 

December 24      Corrine Pambrun December 21       Fr. Wendelin Rolheiser (60 yrs.) 

December 24     Pauline Henry  December 22       Fr. Paul Fachet (56 yrs.) 

December 31     Fr. Syl Lewans  December 23       Fr. Albert Lalonde (57 yrs.) 
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Dear Community,  

It was just so very good to be together as a community and to 

have this meeting together. We have been out of touch for almost 

too long and I hope that we will be able to gather together again 

soon. It was so good to have the Provincial-Ken, and the Council- 

Richard, Harley, Susai and Les with us as well. We did look at some 

very important issues concerning our community and my prayer is 

that we will be able to stay together for a long time yet. Let us all try to work together for 

this end. Thanks again to the Provincial and Council for being with us and also for the 

Oblate Associates . We always love to have you with us. 

Peace, 

Fr. Bill Stang 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Fr. Ken Thorson, Fr. Richard Beaudette, Brendan Bitz 

 

 

 

 

 
                                    Br. Harley Mapes, Fr. Albert Ulrich,  
         Fr. Heinner Paucar 
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Fr. Mike Dechant, Fr. Bill Stang,     Fr. Richard Beaudette, Sandy Normand,  
Br. Harley Mapes, Fr. Susai Jesu     Bernard Normand, Francis Maza 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Sr. Teresita Kambeitz (playing music            Fr. Ken Forster, Fr. Glenn Zimmer   
for Thursday Mass)      (concelebrating for Thursday Mass)     
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Bishop Gerry Wiesner, Fr. Paul Fachet,             Gerry Weinkauf, Blain Young, Bob Muckalt, Brendan Bitz,  
Fr. Bill Stang, Jim & Adele Longstaff                        Rita Muckalt, Fr. Paul Fachet, Pauline Henry,  
       Fr. Wendelin Rolheiser  

 

 

Fr. Ken Forster, Mark Lich, Monica Lich, Shannon Lich,  
Fr. Ken Thorson, Francis Maza 
 
                                        Fr.  Richard Doll, Fr. Mike Dechant  
                Fr. Richard Beaudette, Alice Zimmer,  
                  Fr. Glenn Zimmer  
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    Celebrating Fr. Glenn Zimmer’s 75th Birthday and   
50th Anniversary of his Ordination.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Diane & Bernard Lepage, Lynden & Alice Zimmer 

 

 

 

         

 

 

      

 

 

 
Fr. Mike Dechant, Corrine Pambrun, Gerry Weinkauf and 
Fr. Paul Fachet enjoyed a few games of Cribbage. Corrine 
and Fr. Paul enjoyed taking the winner’s circle for all 
games played….  
 
 
Even the    showed up! 
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 Fr. Ken Thorson presiding at Mass on Friday 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
            Fr. Richard Doll, Fr. Bill Stang, Fr. Albert Ulrich 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
      Darcie Lich playing for Mass on Friday 
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Treasurer’s Office: 

  

• Corrine, Fr. Bill and Fr. Paul submitted the 2022 

SDC Budgets and are happy to report that we were 

on time. 

• Please continue to send in all your GST receipts. 

• Please remember to submit your Straw Ballot vote 

for Provincial…the deadline is November 8, 2021. 

 

 

Submitted by Fr. Paul Fachet and Corrine Pambrun 

 
 

 

Queen’s House News: Brendan Bitz, Director  

Wow! November already. Very hard to believe. It was so very enjoyable to host our Oblate 

Family in October. Great care was taken to keep everyone safe and the sense of normal was 

unmistakably present as we appreciated and entered into the presentations by our Leadership 

Team. It was a reminder of how fortunate we are as a community.  

We continue to work hard to navigate our way through the continued slowdown as our extended 

community sorts itself out and stays safe in the process as our collective challenge of 

encouraging the merits of vaccination continues. Prayers for peace, calm, cooperation and 

understanding have been helpful and are most encouraging. Our Snowball Fling Raffle is full tilt 

as we continue to promote our Gala-to-Go and Auction. Again, we invite you to participate in 

these important activities. 

 

Queen’s House Retreat & Renewal 
2nd Annual Online Gala-to-go & Auction 

Thursday November 25, 2021 

                     Tickets are on sale NOW!!! 

                         www.queenshouse.org  (fundraising events) 

 

Tickets are now on sale for our 2021 Snowball Fling Raffle! Click on the link below and 

download, complete and mail this form to Queen’s House for processing. 

2021 Snowball Fling 

 

For more information, contact Martha Fergusson, our Events and Engagement 

Coordinator: Office: 306-242-1916 Ext: 234     Cell: 306-270-2378         

 

http://www.queenshouse.org/
http://www.queenshouse.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/2021Snowball-FlingD3.pdf
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Ride, Bike and Zoom 2021  Thank-you September Movers! 

We are grateful to Father Paul Fachet, & Father Bill Stang as our committed event leaders. I 

walked with Father Paul this year around the pond near Trinity Manor which concluded with a 3 

o’clock coffee @ Trinity. Father Bill Stang walked an outstanding 16 hours and covered 51 miles 

in support of Queen’s House. These two men are a significant part of this event, and many 

people are motivated because of them. Thank-you both so much!!  Many others also jumped on 

a bike or a sidewalk; they include bikers which are the Bitz family - intergenerational squad, 

Paul Hnenny, Sylvia Obrigewitsch, Ivan Hitching, Dave Henderson, walkers Art & Janet Postle 

and other friends of Queen’s House. Each dollar and each kilometer all contribute to supporting 

the mission of outreach and the ministry of hospitality at Queen's House. The numbers so far 

indicate over $10,000 was collected which is wonderful considering these somewhat uncertain 

times.  

 

On behalf of our Oblate Community, we thank you!  

God bless! 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

       

Fr. Nestor Gregoire’s blog: https://withmyfeetonmydesk.blogspot.com 

Meadow Lake Website:  https://www.meadowlakecatholicchurch.com 

OMI Lacombe Canada Website: www.omilacombe.ca 

      Qu’Appelle House of Prayer Website: www.qhpstillness.ca 

Qu’Appelle House of Prayer blog: https://qhpconnection.blogspot.com/   

      Queen’s House Website at: www.queenshouse.org  

St. Philip Neri Parish at: www.stphilipneriparish.ca 
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